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Linwood High School

Stirling Drive

Linwood

PA3 3NB

Tel:    0300 300 1333
Head Teacher: Gillian Bowie






Children’s Services






Date: 20th March 2023  
Dear Parent / Carer

Linwood High School are looking forward to working with our Primary 7 students and would like to offer your child the opportunity to attend a masterclass programme in May and June in the lead up to our induction programme.

We plan to run classes on the 31st May, 7th and 14th June after school from 3.15 – 4.15pm. Getting to and from the school would be the responsibility of parents / carers. 

We see this as a valuable opportunity to attend a class in a range of activities. Students can pick the same choice or change between activities each week.

The opportunity is voluntary and if you would like your child to be involved then please sign up from the link on the text your school will have sent to you or click here. The table below includes which activities are available and if you have any issues making a return online then please complete the table below and return it to your teacher.

A consent form will also need to be returned for attending and will be issued and collected by your child’s teacher. 

We hope to see you soon,

J Hammond
Mr Hammond

Depute Head Teacher 

Linwood High School

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Name ____________________________________
Primary _______________________

Activities – Please tick one activity for each date that you would like to attend.

	31st May
	
	7th June
	
	14th June
	

	Gardening
	
	Home Economics
	
	Art
	

	Modern Languages
	
	Maths
	
	Music
	

	PE
	
	Music
	
	PE
	

	Technical
	
	Technical
	
	Social Subjects
	


Please return to your teacher by the 2nd May









Director of Children’s Services:  Steven Quinn

Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ

Website: www.renfrewshire.gov.uk

